
Dear Ofcom Small Scale DAB team, 
 
Having considered your Small Scale DAB consultation, I wanted to state my thoughts that I 
believe a limit of one controlling interest in a multiplex licence per body corporate should be 
introduced (additional minority interests should be permitted).  It would be particularly 
good to give all community radio stations in the broadcast areas of these licences the 
opportunity to broadcast on this platform in the future. 
 
With this in mind, I also wanted to express an interest in Luton, through the University of 
Bedfordshire, having a small scale DAB multiplex following the result of successful testing. 
Luton not only has 3 Ofcom Community Radio Licensed stations, but several local online 
stations, that would be interested in using this new platform. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Terry Lee 
 
Radio LaB 97.1fm Coordinator 
University of Bedfordshire 
 


